
 

Sunday, November 27, 2022 

Important Dates: 

North Pole Express 
Meeting 
Wednesday Dec. 7th 
5:30PM  

Early Release 
Thurs, December 8th 

No School 
Friday, December 9th 

North Pole Express 
Saturday, December 
10th  

Early Release 
Thurs, December 
22nd  

Christmas Break 
December 23rd – 
January 2nd  

A Letter from the Guild: 

Thank you to Brigid Vallera for all your hard work picking 
up, sorting and distributing pies for the Mann’s Orchard Pie 
Fundraiser.  
Also, A big thank you to everyone’s generous donations we were 
able to bring 90 pies to the Lazarus House.  

We hope you all had a blessed Thanksgiving with your 
families and enjoyed the long holiday weekend. 

Be on the lookout for an email stating when pick-up will be for 
the Christmas Wreaths.  We will reach out with 
additional information once we know when they will arrive.  

Please join us for a mandatory volunteer meeting and 
cookie stuffing on Wednesday December 7th. 
There are only 2 weeks until the North Pole Express!  
Please consider volunteering your time to read, sing or pass out 
cookies. Sign up here. 

The 2023 Gala has a limited number of tickets available, about 
50 remaining, so please purchase your tickets soon, to purchase 
click here. 
Plan for a night of excellent company, delicious food, 
entertainment by local and nationally acclaimed live speed 
painter Rob Surette, along with silent and live auctions to help 
raise money for St. Augustine School.  
We would also like to give a heartfelt Thank You to all of our 
supporters, sponsors and in-kind donors, thus far. 

Scripture/Prayer: 
Lord Jesus, your love knows no bounds and you give without measure. All 
that I have comes from you. May I give freely and generously in gratitude 
for all that you have given to me. Take my life and all that I possess - my 

gifts, talents, time and resources - and use them as you see fit for your glory. 

The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only. 
Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited. 

https://one.bidpal.net/sas2022gala/ticketing(details:ticketing-summary)
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0a45a5a62cabfa7-staugustine


 


